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7 February 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 11 Rewards 2025 
 
When Mrs Gardner and I met with Year 11 parents and carers at the Welcome Evening in 
September, we said that this year would fly past. As we enter the final 12 weeks with our Year 11 
students, we want to recognise their engagement, effort and enthusiasm as we enter the second 
round of mock exams.  
 
We do not underestimate the amount of hard work and determination that is required of our 
students and so, we wish to reward them for this. We have launched a rewards scheme, which we 
would like to outline to you, so that you can support this system at home. Each student has been 
given a reward stamp card, which their teachers can sign. They will collect signatures for excellent 
revision including attending revision, catch up or extra intervention sessions, completing extra 
past paper or practice questions and for completing excellent and effective RED Review (these are 
a set of revision strategies which really work!).  
 
Once students collect 10 signatures, they can present their card and swap it for 
a range of rewards such as sweets, chocolate, stationary as well as a range of 
reward tokens. These include tokens to claim rewards such as choosing prom 
songs, lunch queue jump passes, access to the Sixth Form pool table and wearing 
non uniform items.  
 
Students are already claiming their rewards and we are excited to see everything that they can 
achieve as a result. Please check in with your child about this to ask them if they have their card, 
are getting it signed and which prizes they are most motivated to achieve.  
 
We would also like to take this opportunity to thank you for the support you are providing at home. 
If you have any questions about these rewards or any other aspect of Year 11 support, please do 
get in touch with us.  
 
Yours faithfully,  
 

                              
  

 

Miss A Cortizo   Mrs H Gardner 

Deputy Headteacher  Head of Year 11   

 
 

https://www.theweald.org.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=2682&type=pdf

